
 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be randomly selecting four applications to attend the Iowa APCO Annual Spring 
Conference on Tuesday April 9th, 2024. The conference is being held at the Holiday Inn –     
Des Moines Airport located at 6111 Fleur Dr., Des Moines.  
  
Applications are open to all current Iowa APCO members, and all are encouraged to apply. 
 
The applicant must completely fill out the application, including your membership number. Any 
incomplete applications will not be considered. 
  
If selected, the scholarship will pay for conference registration and one night’s lodging. We 
already have hotel rooms reserved. The winners will be reimbursed by Iowa APCO, or the costs 
paid directly if prior arrangements have not been made.  
  
  
Application must be received by: Friday, March 22nd, 2024, at 23:59 hours. 
  
Those selected will be notified by:  Tuesday, March 26th, 2024. 

  

Completed applications or any questions shall be submitted to: 

  

Todd Malone, Vice-President Iowa APCO  

c/o Scott Emergency Communications Center 

1100 E. 46th St. 

Davenport, Iowa 52807 

563-484-3039 Phone  

563-388-5083 Fax  

todd.malone@scottcountyiowa.gov 

 


